
 

 T: 978-365-3326 ext. 1201   F: 978-368-8486 
    E-Mail: khodges@lancasterma.net  or krocco@lancasterma.net  

 

Town of Lancaster 
Office of the Select Board 

701 Main Street, Suite 1  
Lancaster, MA  01523 

 
 

Jason A. Allison, Chair                Kate Hodges, Town Administrator 
Stephen J. Kerrigan, Member       Kathleen A. Rocco, Executive Assistant 
Alexandra W. Turner, Member       
 
 

MEMO 
 
To: Amanda Cannon, Town Clerk 
From: Kate Hodges, Town Administrator 
CC: Select Board 
 
Ms. Cannon, 
 
During the Special Meeting of the Select Board held today, March 27, 2023, via Zoom, the 
Board voted, pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 59 § 21C, to include a ballot question within the Annual 
Town Election Warrant for Monday, May 8, 2023, relative to the approval of a Proposition 2 ½ 
override to read as follows: 
 
QUESTION 1 

Shall the Town of Lancaster be allowed to assess an additional $1,200,000 in real estate 
and personal property taxes for the purposes of funding the operating budget of the 
School Departments and the Town Government for the fiscal year beginning July first, 
two thousand and twenty-three? 

Yes_____ No_____ 

 
This memo shall serve as the Board’s official notice to your office relative to the ballot question 
and, as such, satisfies M.G.L. Ch. 54 § 42C. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kate Hodges, Town Administrator 
Town of Lancaster 
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